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DIRECT REPLY TO:
P.O. BOX 997
FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO

November 17, 1958

Mr. E. C. Arnold

0i1 Conservation Commission
100C Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Subject: Area No. 32, Packer Leakage
Test 1958.

Dear Mr. Arnold:

The following wells will be tested for packer leakage in
Area No. 32.

Schwerdtfeger 10-A (F) SW 31-28-8 EPNG PC  South Blanco
Schwerdtfeger 1C-A (M) SW 31-28-8 EFNG MV  Blanco

Both zones shut in Nov. 28 to Dec. 5

MV Flow PC shut in Dec. 5 to Dec. 12

Both zones shut in Dec. 12 to Dec. 19

FC Flow MV shut in Dec. 1$ to Dec. 27

Yours very truly,

Lo B. ,ﬁgﬁﬁ

Tom B. Grant
Gas Engineer

TBG/nb



